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To

The Secretary,
WBRERA

Kolkata, West Bengal

Subject: Declaration for not requiring "NOC" from Airport
Authority of India.

Respected Sir,

With the subject matter mentioned above this is to intimate you that
according to the guidelines laid down by the Airport Authority of India,
it is not mandatory to obtain clearance from the Airport Authority of
India for the project namely “Asha-4” at Holding No 328 of Ward No
8 of Burdwan Municipality. The project is situated at Latitude
23.236287N & Longitude 87.878268E and is around 110 KM air
distance from the Netaji Subhas Chandra Bose Airport, Kolkata.

This is for your information.

Thanking you
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